
HR Schmidt meets members of BiH HoR ad-hoc commission on
judiciary

HR Schmidt met with Damir Arnaut and Zukan Helez of the BiH House of Representatives’ ad hoc investigative
committee on state judiciary, and was briefed on the Committee’s work. A transparent, independent and efficient
judiciary deserves the support of all in BiH, said the HR.
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